

Dear Sir/Madam,

<u>Proposed development of North Weald Golf Club, Rayley Lane, North Weald Bassett, Epping, CM16 6AR</u>

I am aware of the acute housing crisis in the UK and importantly locally in Essex and the Epping Forest District specifically.

It should be made clear that this is a piece of land was home to an elitist sport that has seen a rapidly declining membership level. The golf club has now closed and the proposals provide a logical opportunity that those few users previously enjoyed with thousands who with access to state of the art sports facilities can really benefit from the associated heart and social benefits of enhanced sporting activity.

I am fully supportive of this development and hope that the Council see it that way too.

